RicHARD K. GREGORY

ONE PARK AVENUE, NEW YORrK, N.Y. 10016

December 15, 1976

Mrs., Zareh Tcheyan
17 Dolma Road
Scarsdale, New York

Dear Adrienne:

I received your note of December 9, 1976, together
with check No. 2015 to the order of the Diocese of
the Armenian Church of America for $500.00.

I have forwarded your check to Mr, Haik Kavookjian
so that your generous gift may be used towards the
payment of the mortgage on the Cathedral. You will
receive an official receipt from Mr. Kavookjian.
Trusting you, Zareh and the children are all well,
I remain,

Cordially,

B
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